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To Whom It May Concern,  

It is apparent that significant industry changes are pending regarding the delivery of
quality medical care in Australia.

It is notable that there has been an equally significant lack of notice to key stakeholders -
those clinicians who care for actual patients day to day.

I would request a review of the timeline, and a transparent and widespread distribution of
this campaign - particularly to those Australian clinicians who currently keep their fellow
Australians safe from the kind of ‘care’ we have all seen play out in other
countries.

Yours sincerely 

Eliza Tweddle 
MBBS Hons, Fracs Ent Head Neck surgeon. ALBURY WODONGA HEALTH.
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